
Middlefield Conservation Commission 
Minutes 
April 5, 2017 
Middlefield Town Hall 
 
In attendance: 
Kim Baker 
Mitch Feldmesser 
Carol Waag 
________________________________________________________ 
 
Mitch Feldmesser opened the meeting at 6:12.  
 
We reviewed the February meeting minutes, and approved them as written 3-0. 
 
We again reviewed the septic system repair at 157 Chipman Road. This project occurs within 
200 feet of Glendale Brook but outside of the 100 foot mark, so it is not within our 
jurisdiction. We will send a letter to that effect to the engineer. 
 
The next meeting will be Wednesday May 3 at 6 pm. 
 
Having no further business, we closed the meeting at 6:59. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Carol Waag 
 
 


